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Dear Parents and Carers, 

It has been so lovely to welcome the children back. 

Key Stage Two Orienteering 

Years Five and Six on Monday 15th March and  Years Three and Four on Wednesday 17th March. 

Your child will need to come to school wearing their school PE kit and bring a spare change of 

clothes. 

Whole School, Friday 19th March, Red Nose Day 

Children can come to school wearing their own clothes for a donation.   

After School Clubs 

Please note that after school clubs are available for families that require this provision.   

Please see the permission slip below for a list of the clubs and complete and return it to the 

school office or email admingoodleigh@goodilf.org.uk if you would like your child to attend an 

after school club(s). 

Please can you ensure that your child has a waterproof coat, water bottle and their PE kit 

in school every day. Please fill your child's drinking bottle with water only. 

Road Safety 

Please ensure that you consider the safety of all road users at all times when driving and parking 

on the roads around Goodleigh.  The Village Hall allows us to use their car park before and after 

school and we recommend that you primarily park here if you intend to stay for a while either 

before or after school.   

Pupil Absence - First Day Contact Procedures 

It is important that contact is made with the school at your earliest opportunity if your child is 

going to absent from school.  If no contact is made we will telephone the primary contact first 

and in the event of no answer use any further emergency contact numbers provided to us in order 

to ascertain that your child is safe.  It is advisable for parents or carers, in the event of a 

safeguarding concern, to ensure that one of your registered emergency contacts can gain access 

to your home to check that all is well.   



Please be advised that should our school process fail to locate a pupil we will risk assess the 

situation and decide further action which may include; 

 Alert the Education Welfare Office to undertake enquiries on behalf of the school 

 Continue to try and contact parent(s)/carer(s) and/or emergency contacts if the pupil is 

not considered to be at any increased risk 

 Telephone the Police on 101 if not at risk of immediate significant harm but where there 

are escalated welfare concerns 

 Telephone the Police using 999 if the child is considered to be at risk of immediate and 

significant harm or danger 

Kind regards, 

 

Claire Grant 

Executive Headteacher 

 
 

Diary Dates 
 

Monday 15th March Years Five and Six Orienteering 

Wednesday 17th March Years Three and Four Orienteering 

Friday 19th March Red Nose Day 

Friday 2nd April Bank Holiday 

Monday 5th – Friday 16th April Easter Holiday 

 

 

After School Clubs Permission Slip 

Please complete and return to the office 

Name of child / 

children 
When  Activity For 

 Monday 3.30-4.30 Colouring Years 1-2 

 
Monday 3.30-4.30 Multiskills  Years 3-6 

 Tuesday 3.30-4.30 Gardening  Years 1-6 

 Wednesday 3.30-4.30 Stay and Play Years 1-2 

 Wednesday 3.30-4.30 Colouring Years 3-6 

 Thursday 3.30-4.30 Secret Garden Play Years 1-2 

 Thursday 3.30-4.30 Netball Years 3-6 

 

 

Parent/Carer signature ………………………………………………………………………….. 


